
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TOWN OF LEE, NH 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

As part of the cable franchise renewal proceedings between the Town of Lee, NH, and Comcast, 

pursuant to NH RSA 53-C: 3-a, the Town will be holding a public hearing on the proposal for 

renewal of the cable television franchise agreement on Monday, April 25, 2016, at 6:00 p.m., in 

Lee, New Hampshire, at the Public Safety Complex, 20 George Bennett Rd., Lee. 

 

The proposed cable television franchise renewal agreement is available for review at the 

Selectmen’s Office, at 7 Mast Road, Lee, NH, from 8:00 a.m-4:30 p.m., M-F 

 

Select Board, Town of Lee, NH 
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